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Thank you all for celebrating Corps members and making

March Appreciation Month so special for the CY team!

As we jump into Spring, Corps members are focused on

supporting students with academics and SEL by setting

specific goals and further building on skills they've

learned throughout the year. In addition, Corps members

are thinking through their plans after their service year

ends on June 16th. City Year staff will continue visiting

classrooms to observe corps members for further

support and development. Ask your corps member

about the skills they're planning to use with students

and their plans after City Year.  

Check out what's coming up this month below. 

Partner
priorities

This Month in classrooms

Important Dates/Events
this month

Formal Check-ins with Impact

Manager

Check-in with ACMs about

Tier 1 & Tier 2 Support

EOY Assessments

EOY Partner Survey

Feel free to reach out to me at

for any additional questions or

insight!

dsandoval1@cityyear.orgSee our attached calendar for the full schedule 

4/14 4th-6th, 8th Grade Pride Store

4/18-19 Earth Day Poster Contest

for All Grades

4/20 Bingo Scavenger Hunt for 4th-

6th grade

4/24-28 Spirit Week

4/28 1st-3rd, 7th Grade Pride Store


